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For Immediate Release 
 

Kent County Offices Closed For Thanksgiving 

Thursday and Friday Trash Collection Delayed By One Day  

 

Dover, Del. –  Kent County Levy Court Offices will close for Thanksgiving Thursday, 

November 25 and Friday, November 26.  Offices will resume regular business hours on Monday, 

November 29. 

 

There will be no trash service on November 25 for any Kent County Garbage 

Collection District customers. All garbage, recycle, and yard waste collection will 

be delayed by one day with Thursday collection occurring on Friday, and Friday 

collection on Saturday.  

 

If you have an emergency sewer issue during this time, please call 302-335-6000 

for assistance.   

 

Any other questions can be addressed by calling 302-744-2429 or 302-744-2430.  

 

Also, as a reminder, Yard Waste service will end the last week of December.  

Questions regarding Trash Service can be answered by Public Works staff at 302-

744-2429 or 302-744-2430. 
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